MERRILL AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Merrill, Wisconsin 54452

August 11, 2021

NOTICE OF POSSIBILITY OF A QUORUM OF THE BOARD

School Board members of the Merrill Area Public School District may be
attending the District Back-to-School Inservice at 1201 N. Sales Street, Merrill,
Wisconsin from 7:30 a.m.-12:00 noon on August 18, 2021.

No action as a school board will take place.

Dr. John Sample
Superintendent



